
 

 

From: Ben Hughes <benhughe84@gmail.com>  

Sent: 15 April 2021 11:02 

To: Licensing <licensing@epsom-ewell.gov.uk> 

Subject: Objection 

 

  Dear Sir/Madam 

 

 I wish to object to the application from  Miniature Restaurant ,11,13 upper high street , Epsom KT17 

4QY  

 

My objection is based on my concern that this new licence may increase the possibility of public 

nuisance for the many dwellings nearby, including my own. I am particularly concerned about noise 

nuisance as this already happens occasionally as yesterday around 00h10 on the 15/04/2021 wasn't 

able to sleep.you ask the CCTV of yesterday you will see it for yourself .music playing out loud and 

people gathering outside .  

 

 Because of the 'tented' roof arrangement on the building, the noise carries very easily across the 

building next door . As this nuisance currently only happens occasionally,However, if by applying for 

this new I would be concerned about the possibility of an increase in low level disorder when guests 

are leaving the Miniature restaurant . I would be grateful if the Licensing team would consider my 

objection.    

 

dont hesitate to contact me  

 

kind Regard  

Ben Hughes 


